
Justice Minister Yamashita receives a courtesy visit from H.E. Mr. Galuzin, 
Ambassador of Russia to Japan on November 9, 2018.  

On Friday, November 9, 2018 Justice Minister Yamashita received a 
courtesy visit from H.E. Mr. Mikhail Galuzin, the Ambassador of Russia to 
Japan. An overview is as follows.  

Minister Yamashita welcomed H.E. Ambassador Galuzin and stated 
that he would like to further enhance cooperation in legal affairs between the 
two countries. 

 

H.E. Ambassador Galuzin (left) and Minister Yamashita (right) 
H.E. Ambassador Galuzin, in return, stated that he would also like to 

further strengthen the cooperative relationship between the two countries in 
legal affairs. 

 
Meeting between H.E. Ambassador Galuzin (right) and Minister Yamashita (left) 


